
Dogs and Phones 

Please read the important notices below. 

Dogs: 

I have been asked to clarify the schools policy about dogs on the school grounds.  

No dogs are allowed on the school property. This is to ensure the safety of all 

children and adults on the school yards. We need to ensure that no dog poo is where 

the children are playing / walking. There are also children / adults who are scared of 

dogs and they need to feel safe and secure when on Harrow Gate property. 

As a dog owner myself, I can understand the frustration you may feel, however, the 

policy is in place for the whole school community. 

Mobile Phones: 

Due to concerns about the children’s safety and increases in negative behaviour 

towards each other, our policy on children having mobile phones at school has been 

revised.  

NO child is to bring a mobile phone to school.  

If you require your child to have a phone for their safety, this is to be arranged with 

the office staff and a form completed. Your child will hand their phone into the office 

as soon as they come to school and collect it at the end of the day. 

If your child has a phone with them that has not been requested by the parents, it will 

be confiscated and the parents will have to collect it from the office. 

 

 


